
Acrox Technologies Co., Ltd. 
Date: September 15, 2022 

 

FCC ID: PRDMU108 
 
To the attention of 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 
To the attention of 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 

Re: Declaration Letter for Label Requirement of FCC ID:PRDMU108 
 

We, Acrox Technologies Co., Ltd hereby declare that the device’s label is permanently affixed 

inside the USB receiver compartment located on the top of the mouse. The cover of the 

compartment can be taken off and put back on by the end user easily without the use of any 

special tools. The device is sold to market with a sticker affixed to the top of the mouse as shown 

below to inform users how to open the compartment for viewing the label within before use. 

 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions, thank you! 

 

 


